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2nd October 2024 

Phonics Information Evening 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We would like to invite you into school to join us for a phonics information evening on: 

Tuesday 15th October 2024 (6pm start)  

The evening is for both EYFS and Year One parents to attend.  

We will discuss what phonics looks like in both EYFS and Year One and what you can do at home to support 

your child. 

We look forward to giving you further information and answering any questions you may have.  

Thank you, 

 

Miss Stainton and Mrs Skilleter 
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